Item No. 24

™ AMeES MEMO

To: Mayor & City Council

From: Mindy Bryngleson, P.E. Municipal Engineer

Date: November 8, 2024

Subject: Financial Security Reduction for 619 Burnett Fareway Site Plan

Please see the attached report concerning the completion of three years of the four-year

Stormwater Management Maintenance requirements at 619 Burnett, Fareway Site Plan,
and recommending reducing the financial security on file to $2,755

ATTACHMENT(S):
619 Burnett Fareway Site Plan Financial Security Reduction #2.pdf
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